380. A Mitchell
From: Angela Mitchell 
Subject: changes to copyright law

I wish to strongly object to the following proposed laws, although these things are hard to police, they do serve as a deterrent 
The repeal of statutory licences that currently allow educational and government use of copyright content in return for fair payment to writers, artists, publishers and others
·       Introduction of a new ‘exception’ (known as ‘fair use’) that would allow uses of copyright content without permission, including for business purposes
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